
Father Je� has a �ve session inner heart work 
(homemade video clips) to help people start the inner 
work of grace. He will link you up and follow up.  Also as 
part of the inner work , he encourages  the inner strength 
work which Chris Bradburn coaches along. The two 
prong approach is very helpful. Learning self awareness 
in order to know God’s call:
Find your strengths by contacting Chris Bradburn at 
mcbradburn@aol.com or Monica Lonnemann at 
lonnemannm@stpat.church

Anyone in our parish in need of the sacraments at 
home, in the hospital, at a nursing home please 
contact Paul Washnock so we can serve them.

Baptism Contact the o�ce for Prep Classes 
and Baptism date.
Eucharist, Con�rmation, Sacrament of the Sick
Contact the o�ce. 
Reconciliation/Confession Every Saturday 12-1pm 
in church cry room or by appointment, contact Fr. Je�.
Holy Orders Contact Fr. Conor Kunath 859-392-1566.
Marriage Contact o�ce 6 or more months in 
advance with 3 possible dates. 
Con�rm mass before scheduling reception.

THINKING ABOUT BECOMING CATHOLIC?
OCIA (ORDER OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION)
Classes available for becoming Catholic or just 
wanting to strengthen your faith.  Our classes begin 
in September. Contact Melinda Zickefoose  at 
zickefoosem@stpat.church with interest or questions.

O�ce/Secretary Monica Lonnemann 859-356-5151  (3)
  lonnemannm@stpat.church_________________________________________________
Hospital/ Fr. Je� VonLehman 859-356-5151  (2)
Nursing Home  _________________________________________________
School Principal Pam Nunnelley 859-344-7040  (2)
  859-356-5151  (6)_________________________________________________
CCD Religious  Margie Gi�en  
Education Admin. Kim Putho� ccd@stpat.church_________________________________________________
Acolyte, Worship 
Ministries, 
Sick, Homebound Paul Washnock 859-356-5151  (2)_________________________________________________
Bereavement Parish O�ce 859-356-5151  (2)_________________________________________________
Altar Society MaryAnn Wilson 859-356-5151  (2)_________________________________________________
Joyful Noise Joe Ising 513-616-4463_________________________________________________
Parish Hall Pam Nunnelley 859-356-5151  (2)_________________________________________________
Pastor Fr. Je� VonLehman 859-356-5151  (4)_________________________________________________
Deacon Rev. Terry Mason 859-356-5151
  masont@stpat.church

Saint Patrick Parish and Shrine
3285 Mills Road, Taylor Mill, KY 41051 • 859-356-5151 • parisho�ce@stpat.church , August 17, 2025

Saint Patrick Parish and Shrine
3285 Mills Road, Taylor Mill, KY 41051 • 859-356-5151 • parisho�ce@stpat.church , August 31, 2025

Daily Mass
Monday, 7:35 am................ Repose of Don Wieho�
Tuesday, 7:35 am ................ All the Souls in Purgatory
Wednesday, 7:35 am ........ Repose of Alice Lowry
Wed. Evening 7:00 pm...... Repose of Thomas Schoborg
Friday 7:35 am ..................... Repose of James Lee McGraw
.................................................. Repose of Ruth Eggemeyer
First Saturday of the Month
Saturday, 8:00 am  ............. Repose of David Matt
Sunday Masses
Saturday, 4:30 pm  ............. Repose of Ann Price
.................................................. Repose of Chris Rupert
Sunday, 8:30 am ................. Repose of Grace Emma Haacke
.................................................. St. Patrick Parish & School Community
Sunday, 11:00 am ............... Repose of Bill Dreyer

SPIRITUAL DIRECTION

SICK AND HOMEBOUND

SACRAMENTS

PARISH CONTACTS

MASS SCHEDULE & INTENTIONS  September1-7

“Rather when you hold a banquet, invite the poor, the crippled, the lame,
 the blind; blessed indeed will you be because of their inability to repay you.

For you will be repaid at the resurrection to the righteous.”
Gospel of Luke 14:1, 7-14
22nd Sunday in Ordinary Time



PARISH NEWS
GRIEF SUPPORT GROUP

Come and be comforted; Sessions explore mourning 
through scripture, prayer, reflection, faith sharing.

9:00 am
2nd Saturday of the month in the Mercy Risen Center

LADIES ALTAR SOCIETY
We are the hands of Mary, taking care of the needs of the 

altar, vestments, linens, candles.
7:00 pm

4th Tuesday of the month in the Parish Hall

LITURGICAL MINISTRY
Extraordinary Eucharistic Ministers, Lectors, Ushers and 

Servers needed
Choose specific time frames or request a sub at:

www.rotundasoftware.com/no-dl/ministry/knock?enroll=1
or call the office. (18 years or older must be Virtus trained.)

PARISH NURSE MINISTRY
Blood Pressure Screening

First weekend of each month in church by elevators

SAINT BRIGID PANTRY
Donations to charitable institutions

Bring your items during mass times. Place donations on 
metal shelves by elevator door on church level.

PROJECT RACHEL
Ministry for anyone who has experienced an abortion

Confidential phone line, 859-392-1547
God’s greatest desire is to forgive.

PADRE’S PATCH
Communal organic garden on church grounds

Interested, Email: Shelley:  Shelleyab202@gmail.com
MEN’S GROUP

5:00 pm
1st Wed. of the month in the Mercy Risen Center

COFFEE AND DONUTS
after 11:00 am Mass

Usually 2nd Sunday of the month

CLIFTON STRENGTHS ASSESSMENT
“Come and See” a method of discerning your God-given 

talents
Contact Chris Bradburn at mcbradburn@aol.com or 
Monica Lonnemann at lonnemannm@stpat.church

YOUNG ADULT GROUP
7:45 pm

Wednesdays in the Mercy Risen Center
GIRLS (LADIES) NIGHT OUT

7:00pm
2nd Tuesday of the monthin the Mercy Risen Center

PRAY FOR ELDERLY & HOMEBOUND
INFORMATION TO COME

PARISH MINISTRIES
GIRLS NIGHT OUT IS BACK!
Join us Sept. 9th at 7 pm for Western Night
All adult ladies are invited to share the evening  to 
know each other better and enjoy friendship. This is 
our second year to do this throughout the school 
year and it has been so much fun to become friends 
with new women.
The second Tuesday of each month we gather at the 
Mercy Risen Center, the building across from St. Pat’s 
church with the blue cross.
This �rst night we will be having barbeque sliders 
and a few surprises so bring your appetite and a 
friend to enjoy a wonderful night out!

CLIFTON STRENGTHS ASSESSMENT AND 
ACCOMPANIMENT COACHING
St. Patrick Parish is inviting you to “Come and See” and 
more closely discern your God-given talents in service 
to our Lord, your family, your work and / or 
community. The Human Formation Coalition (HFC) is 
an international faith-based initiative that fosters this 
discernment process through the use of the 
Gallup/Clifton Strengths Assessment tool and 
Accompaniment Coaching model. For more 
information, contact Chris Bradburn at 
mcbradburn@aol.com or Monica Lonnemann at 
lonnemannm@stpat.church
An explanation of the assessment will be at tables in 
back of church, please feel free to take one.

SAINT BRIGID’S PANTRY SUPPORTING 
PEOPLE’S PANTRY THIS MONTH 
The purpose of "People's Pantry" at Be Concerned in 
Covington is to assist the people of Northern 
Kentucky in obtaining the basic necessities for life. 
Be Concerned is deeply committed to honoring the 
dignity and humanity of people in need.
Donations Needed:
Pasta
Canned goods
Breakfast items (pop tarts, cereal, nutrition bars) 
Kitchen staples (�our, sugar, spices)
Shampoo
Soap
Feminine hygiene products
Toilet paper



PARISH NEWS
HOLY CROSS DISTRICT HIGH SCHOOL
Contact for a tour or to schedule a day for your child 
to shadow a student.
859 431-1335    www.hchscov.com 

CHIPOTLE DINE TO DONATE A SUCCESS!
We made $695 from the Chipotle fundraiser this past 
Wednesday. Thank you to all who patronized the 
restaurant to help our school!

OUR NEXT DINE TO DONATE, TUES., SEPT. 23
HELP SUPPORT OUR SCHOOL!
Texas Roadhouse in Fort Wright, KY will be donating 

10% of their pro�ts 
when eating that day  
from 3-10pm.
All these fundraisers 
help us to educate 
and keep costs down.  
Last year, Texas 
Roadhouse brought 
the school $265 and 
the Chipotle 
fundraiser brought 
$475 in monies to 
pay for computer 
programs the 
teachers use in the 
classroom.

CCD REGISTRATION 
Now Accepting 2025-2026 CCD Registration for PreK 
(age 4) through 8th grade. Register at stpat.church 
then scroll down to CCD 2025-2026 enrollment
• Classes are held on Sundays from 9:45AM to 
10:45AM and start Sept 7 through mid-May
• We are in need of substitute teachers and 
classroom helpers, if interested, please email 
CCD@stpat.church
• Any highschool student in need of service hours, 
classroom helpers are always needed.
• Follow us on Facebook - St. Patrick TM CCD

ST. PATRICK SCHOOL registration open 
Preschool - 6th grade
Open to all regardless of race, religious a�liation, 
national origin or sex.
Registration of $100.00 due at time of enrollment for 
all students. 
Birth certi�cate, social security card, current 
immunization record required.
More information contact, nunnelleyp@stpat.school
Tuition for 2025 - 2026 school year, $4160.00, book 
fee $150.00.

Help promote our school by placing a yard sign in 
your community!

We are collecting clean aluminum cans, 
please leave outside school doors.

HIGH SCHOOL YOUTH GROUP NEWS
Registration for our Youth Group is up and running. 
Visit StPatrickChurch.us -click on CCD registration 
then select Youth Group! This Youth Group is for 
Grades 9-12 and will be held during CCD time. Starts 
Sept 7th.
It is vital to continue to grow in our faith and our 
relationship with God after Con�rmation. It’s a life 
long journey preparing for eternity. High school 
youth group is an opportunity to be among a 
community of believers and continue to grow 
spiritually while having fun too. Please sign up today! 
All high school students are welcome and it’s free!
Follow us on FB: St. Patrick Church High School Youth 
Ministry

SAVE THE DATE: FOR ST. PATRICK, TAYLOR 
MILL’S,  FIRST FALL CRAFT SHOW!
We are excited to announce our �rst fall craft show 
with several local craft, sweets and food vendors 
Saturday October 11, 2025. More information to come 
in future bulletins.

Regular O�ertory (envelope)
Regular O�ertory (online)
Building Fund (envelope)
Building Fund (online)
Our Lady of Knock Foundation
GIVE ONLINE, Text 859-340-8356

$3722.00
$2849.16
$835.00 
$169.26
$420.00

STEWARDSHIP & OFFERTORY GIVINGS 8-25-25

Adoration Chapel 
Open 24 Hours



My Journey to St. Patrick Church
By Deacon Terry Mason

I came to Kentucky in 1971 because of something many of you 
drive over nearly every day. We moved from Pennsylvania so 
my father could build the I-75/275 interchange in Erlanger. 
He was the project's chief engineer. I graduated from Dixie in 
1977. Went on to work on many projects with my father. 

            I met my wife, Kim, in 1978, and we got married on September 
12, 1980, and have lived in Florence for the last 45 years. Our children 
followed, with Kristina arriving in 1983 and Kelly in 1986. I now have 
five beautiful grandchildren, ranging in age from 8 to 16 years old. 
I returned to college in 1991 and graduated from TMU in 1994 with a 
degree in Business and a CMA in accounting. For the next 30 years, I 
served as the CFO of a union Sheet Metal manufacturer in Cincinnati. 
My journey of faith began in 2011, when the Lord placed on my heart 
the call to enter fully into the Catholic Church. Looking back, I see this 

moment through the words of Jesus in Matthew 7:7-8: “Ask, and it will 
be given you; seek, and you will find; knock, and it will be opened to you.”
For many years, I had been asking questions, seeking truth, and knocking at doors that 
never quite opened. But in the Church, I found the fullness of Christ’s promise. The 
sacraments, the teaching, and the community of faith were not just answers to my 
questions—they were the very presence of God drawing me closer.
As I continued to walk in faith, the Lord kept inviting me deeper. In 2018, through 
Cursillo and other encounters, I discovered that when we say “yes” to God, He always 
shows us the next step. In time, He placed upon my heart the call to the diaconate. It 
was another “door” I had to knock on, not knowing what was on the other side—but 
trusting that Christ Himself would be the one to open it.
My journey has brought me here—to you, the people of St. Patrick. Just as the Lord 
once invited me to seek, to knock, and to walk through the doors of the Catholic 
Church, so now He has opened the door for me to serve you in humility and in love.
Here at St. Patrick, I have been blessed to encounter Christ in so many ways: through 
our school, where the faith is handed on to the youngest disciples; through CCD, where 
children and families continue to grow in the love of God; and through OCIA, where 
men and women who, like me years ago, are seeking and knocking, come to find 
Christ’s Church welcoming them home.
In each of these ministries, I am reminded that the diaconate is not about me, but about 
service. It is about washing feet, lifting hearts, and carrying the love of God into every 
corner of our parish family. Whether it is standing at the altar, teaching the faith, or 
simply being present with someone in a moment of need, I pray that I may always serve 
you with the same generosity with which God has served me.
My calling has taught me that true joy comes not from being recognized, but from 
quietly bringing the love of God into the lives of others. And so, together with all of 
you, I look forward to building up this community of faith, rooted in the Gospel, 
strengthened by the sacraments, and alive in the Spirit of Christ.



PARISH NEWS 
WOMENS BOOK CLUB
It is not too late to join!  There is still time to join us for 
our book club as we discuss the latest book by Lisa 
Brenninkmeyer “Heart of Vines - An Invitation to 
Escape the Life that is Slowly Killing You.”

This book is impactful for adult woman of all ages, as 
we all learn how to uproot the weeds of our heart and 
plant new roots that lead us to Jesus. 

When:  Monday evenings August 25th -September 
22nd at 7pm
 
Where:  Mercy Risen Center

Book information: Please order the book from 
Amazon. (We will discuss chapters 6-9 for week 2).

***Important Update for Week 2***
With it being Labor Day weekend, we will meet on 
Tuesday September 2nd (instead of Monday). This is 
changed for this week only. 

If you have any questions please contact:
Melinda Zickefoose at zickefoosem@stpat.church or 
Kim Sanders at sandersk@stpat.church

NEW MINISTRY TO PRAY FOR ELDERLY,  
HOMEBOUND
Dear Parishioners of Saint Patrick’s Parish, my name is 
Rhonda Hickman, and I am beginning a prayer 
ministry that will allow you and others to pray for our 
elderly or the homebound, who may not, or cannot, 
pray for themselves. 
You can also sign up to pray speci�cally for one of 
these individuals and/or their caregivers. If you would 
like to know more about this ministry, come to any of 
the masses here at Saint Pat’s the weekend of August 
30 and 31st, and it will be explained in greater detail.
 I look forward to sharing with you,
                            Prayerfully yours, Rhonda Hickman

SCRIPTURAL ROSARY EVERY WEDNESDAY 
EVENING
Join us as we together pray the scriptural rosary every 
Wednesday at 6:30 pm, prior to 7:00 pm mass. ”The 
prayers of the parish community are the spiritual 
battery to support the parish, the school, our 
parishioners and our shepherds who guide us.”

CONTINUE TO BE AWARE of RECENT 
SCAMS 
Scammers are portraying themselves as Father Je� or 
a church employee and asking for gift cards to be 
sent to them via email. 
After friendly banter, they may say in their email, “take 
a picture of front and back of the gift card and send 
to this address”. 
NEVER SEND A GIFT CARD INFORMATION OVER THE 
INTERNET. 
CHECK EMAIL ADDRESS OF WHO MAY HAVE SENT 
THIS.
IMMEDIATELY CONTACT THE OFFICE TO NOTIFY OF 
SCAM.
FATHER JEFF WILL NEVER ASK FOR MONEY FROM HIS 
PARISHIONERS.

COLORING BOOKS AT EACH ENTRANCE
The parish has purchased little coloring books and 
crayons for your child to use while here for Mass. 
Please feel free to take one so your child can be 
occupied while you spend some time with God. 
They can be found at both entrances of the church.

Pray For: Sharon Finke, Killian Hamilton, Bob Kemer, 
Randy Smith, Joan Jasper, The Carneal Family, 
Viola Cleo Bradshaw, Cynthia, Mary Anne Memering, 
Sarah Nadolny, Steve Donohoue, Angie Hoskinds, 
Peggy & Gerry Gospodarek, Margaret Lawason, 
Larry Zickefoose, May, Joe N., Marek Maciaga family & 
friends, Darlene McGarth, Miriam Andrews, Andres, 
Neomi, Jamie, Cul, Marlene Wells, Robert Benoit, 
Tesauro family, Elaine Feder, Brenda Liddy , Elzbieta 
Skrzyndki, Daranee Teathong, Tony, Donald Wieh, 
Joanne Cianciulli, Anubhab Mallick, John Altez, 
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Croy, Joanne Cianciulli, Jan Ising

Repose of: Alice Lowry, David Matt, Rosy Butello, 
Donald Wieho�, 

Please call the o�ce to add someone to the prayer 
list. If someone on the list has improved, call so we 
can remove them and  Thank the Lord.

Because of HPPA regulations we can no longer get 
names of parishioners who are in the hospital. Please 
call the o�ce to let us know if your loved one is in the 
hospital, nursing home or hospice care so we can visit. 



DIOCESE NEWS 

DIOCESAN CHILDREN’S HOME
HELP SUPPORT ONE OF THE MOST VULNERABLE 
POPULATIONS IN OUR DIOCESE
You can by supporting the Diocesan Catholic Childrens 
Home (DCCH) Thrift Store and Flea Market 
(75 Orphanage Rd. Ft. Mitchell, KY) where 100% of all 
proceeds go directly to the Children’s Home. 
Donate gently used items (clothes, jewelry, furniture, 
artwork, dishes/china & kitchen essentials and more). 
Drop O� area at the front shed after hours or helpful 
sta� can assist during business hours.
Shop for treasures: you will �nd aisles of childrens 
games, toys, puzzles, books and clothes, aisles of 
cookware, dishes, artwork, electronics and collectibles.  
Contact 859-331-2040 for more information on how you 
can support our children at DCCH.
Mon. Thurs. Sat. hours 8:30am - 12pm
Wed. evening 4:30pm - 7:30pm summer months only

FREE SUPPORT GROUP-
Parents of Addicted Loved  Ones, (PAL)
We meet 2nd and 4th Wednesday from 6:30-8:00pm at 
Catholic Charities, 3629 Church St. Latonia, KY.
We provide continuing education and support, no 
charge, to parents with a child or spouse su�ering 
from addiction of alcohol or drugs.
More information, 859-581-8974

Support Group for Separated and Divorced 
begins Oct. 2, 2025
New Beginnings is an 8-week program that provides the 
opportunity to heal and move forward despite a 
complicated situation. Led by facilitators who have been 
through their own personal losses, this program invites 
participants to move toward their own new beginnings. 
Registration is required. To register, visit 
https://covdio.org/new-beginnings-2/ or call (859) 
392-1529. The next session will be held on consecutive 
Thursdays, October 2 – December 4, 2025, 7:00 pm to 
8:30 pm at Catholic Charities (3629 Church St., 
Covington, KY 41015).

INFORMATION MEETING FOR 
PROSPECTIVE DEACONS AND THEIR 
WIVES
The O�ce of Deacons and Deacon Formation will 
be hosting an information session for men 
interested in the Diaconate and their wives on 
Tuesday, September 30, 2025, 7:00pm at the 
Diocesan Curia, BHMA.  The October date is TBD.  
More information will be coming soon.  In the 
meantime, those interested in the Diaconate can 
contact Deacon Brian Cox (859-663-1822) or Rev. 
Msgr. Gerald Reinersman (859-801-3050). 
Questions? Call 859-261-1365.”



RECENT SCAM INFORMATION
Look carefully at the email, CHECK THE ADDRESS of 
who sent the email, how it is signed...
“I never sign my name that way. So that's the key. Plus I 
never solicit money for personal business. We are trying 
to see what the diocese can do to protect priests from 
identity theft.
So with Arti�cial Intelligence these fraudulent 
behaviors are going to increase especially since my 
name and information is public. We need to educate 
the public on discerning lies from truth. In the 
meantime, most people who know their priest won't 
fall for these things or will at least contact the sta� to 
con�rm the legitimacy of the email.  That is also why we 
want to be cautious with social media and facebook. 
Thanks for keeping an eye out.”                                                               
Father Je�
Scammers are asking for gift cards to be sent to them 
via email, ”take picture of front and back” and send 
back to this address”. NEVER SEND GIFT CARD 
INFORMATION OVER INTERNET.

CALENDAR
Month of August, Brigid’s Pantry, 
   The Madonna House

VIRTUS TRAINING for a Safe Environment
All volunteers and coaches must be VIRTUS 
compliant before participation in any capacity.
Contact your parish o�ce.
Compliance
1. Fill out parish application
2. Register online at www.virtus.org, Sign up, attend a 
class and submit a background check.
3. After background check has been cleared, read the 
bulletins within 30 days of the �rst Sunday of each month.
More information:
covdio.org/safe-environment/how-do-i-start

DATES AND PLACES FOR VIRTUS TRAINING
Diocesan Curia, Bishop Howard Memorial Auditorium, 
1125 Madison Avenue, Covington, Kentucky 41011.  
-Wednesday, September 11th, 2025, 9:00 AM to 11:30 AM  
-Wednesday, September 11th, 2025, 6:00 PM to 8:30 PM  
-Monday, September 29th, 2025, 9:00 AM to 11:30 AM
-Monday, September29th, 2025, 6:00 PM to 8:30 PM
-Thursday, October 9th, 2025, 9:00 AM to 11:30 AM
-Thursday, October 9th, 2025, 6:00 PM to 8:30 PM
-Wednesday, October 22nd, 2025, 9:00 AM to 11:30 AM
-Wednesday, October 22nd, 2025, 6:00 PM to 8:30 PM
-Tuesday, November 11th, 2025, 9:00 AM to 11:30 AM
-Tuesday, November 11th, 2025, 6:00 PM to 8:30 PM

Diocesan Catholic Children’s Home, Miller Building 
Training Room, 75 Orphanage Road, Fort Mitchell, 
Kentucky, 41017.
- Tuesday, October 14th, 2025, 6:30 PM to 8:00 PM

September 2025 Morning of Re�ection – The 
Mass:
The Mass is the topic of conversation for the Saturday, 
September 6th Morning of Re�ection at Sts. Boniface and 
James Church at 9:00am with Fr. Conor Kunath.  Come 
gain a fresh perspective on the Mass and then use what 
we learn to better attend this beautiful gift from God.  
Adoration with Confession will also be available.  See you 
there!
   

DIOCESE NEWS 

2025 – 2026 Workshops on the Old 
Testament with Father Timothy P. Schehr
The O�ce of Catechesis and Evangelization is 
o�ering workshops on three Books of the Old 
Testament, presented by Father Timothy P. Schehr. 
Father Schehr is a retired biblical scholar and former 
professor at Mount St. Mary’s School of Theology at 
the Athenaeum of Ohio. He has a B.A., M.Div. and an 
M.A. from the Athenaeum of Ohio. He also has a 
Ph.D. from Hebrew Union College.
Workshops are all held Saturday morning, 10:00 – 
11:30 a.m., Diocese of Covington, Curia O�ce
2025 Workshops – Psalms: Sept. 6 – Session 1 and 
Sept. 13 – Session 2. Isaiah: Nov. 1 – Session 1 and 
Nov. 15 – Session 2.
2026 Workshops – Job: March 7 – Session 1,  March 
14 – Session 2, April 11 – Session 3, and April 18 – 
Session 4.
Everyone is welcome to attend! The cost for each 
workshop session is $35 cash or checks at the door.
For more information and to register visit 
covdio.org/bible-workshops.
The workshops will be held in the Diocese of 
Covington, Curia O�ce Building, 1125 Madison 
Ave., Covington, KY 41011.

St. Vincent de Paul’s 18th 
Annual Turkeyfoot Trot 5K 

Run/Walk 
Held at Thomas More University on Saturday, 
November 15th at 9:00am. Proceeds bene�t SVdP 
NKY emergency assistance programs, including 
rent & utility assistance, homelessness prevention, 
food, beds, seasonal programs like Thanksgiving 
meals, winter coats, Christmas presents, and more. 
Pre-register now at www.svdpnky.org. $20 for 
adults and $15 for children 14 years and under, with 
race-day registration priced at $30 for adults and 
$25 for children 14 years and under. T-shirts sold 
separately for $17 while supplies last. There will be a 
free kids’ fun run (10 and under), door prizes, and 
food donated by local restaurants at the after-party! 
SPONSORSHIP OPPORTUNITIES ARE STILL 
AVAILABLE. For more information, go to 
www.svdpnky.org or contact Nicole Trimpe at (859) 
547-6774 or nicole.trimpe@svdpnky.org.



Remodeling . Flooring . Drywall . Painting
Carpentry . Tile . Basic Repair 

-FREE ESTIMATES-

Ryan Zurborg
859-866-2868

Call or Text

BA R N E S
Insurance Group

protectingYOUR
family

859-586-8055
www.barnesins.com
7600 Dixie Hwy. 
Florence, KY 

jessica@barnesins.com

ALLISON & ROSE
FUNERAL HOME, INC.
5645 Taylor Mill Road
Taylor Mill KY 41015

(859) 356-3700
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Contact Bobbie Folmer

for information
859-356-6313
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CONVEYOR SERVICES INC.
Fabrication - Installation

10252 DeCoursey Pike
Covington, KY 41015-9515
859-356-5145

Connley Brothers
Funeral Home

“Our Family Serving Your Family Since 1939”

11 E. Southern Ave., Latonia KY 41015
859-431-2241

CB

FLORAL  HILLS  FUNERAL  HOME
5336 Old Taylor Mill Road, Covington, KY 41015

Jillian French - Robert Garner
phone: 859-356-2151 

email: jfren@everstorypartners.com

Come, grow with us
• Virtue based Catholic education         
• Small class size
• Caring, loving, experienced teachers
• Daily religious instruction to Grow in God’s Image
• Hands on learning curriculum
• Low tuition cost 
• Tuition assistance available

Contact:
Principal/Director Pam Nunnelley at 859-344-7040 or email www.stpat.school

at Saint Patrick’s School in Taylor Mill, KY Saint Patrick
Catholic School

C
atholic          Educatio

n
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rtu

e        Based

Please patronise these supporters of Saint Patrick Church and Shrine. Consider advertising, call Bobbie, 859-356-6313


